
Project Update: October 2013 

We launched the project in the Native Community of Infierno with talks in the Hermoza 

Grande Elementary School about the conservation and importance of parrots and macaws 

for the ecosystem and for the community itself. The talks had a good reception by the 

children and by the teachers as this was the first time when they heard about these issues in 

more details. We also shared some school materials among the children, they painted 

macaws and parrots. There were many questions by the teachers and the parents. As the 

next step we presented a plan for various field courses teaching the children about parrots 

and their conservation in the field. Coordination is in progress with the school. 

We also started to gather information about parrot and macaw nest locations in the 

community. 

  

 

  

 


